
09 Jan 2020


TO:                 District Board & Staff


FROM:            Larry Olson, DSO-AV


SUBJECT:       Monthly Report for December 2019


December was a relatively quiet month for auxair, with a number of flights cancelled due to 
weather.  We still worked with NOAA and photographed the CEMEX plant near Moss Landing 
and the slides south of Pt. Lobos.  We were also called out to assist in locating an entangled 
whale in the Monterey Bay area.  We were not able to locate the whale due to heavy marine 
layer, however, we did hear that the whale was located and untangled; so, there was a happy 
ending.


We will have our next Squadron Dinner/Meeting on Tuesday, January 28, at the Holiday Inn, 
Dublin.  Auxiliarists are invited to attend and reservations must be made to Ron Darcey at 
rdarcey@pacbell.net.  We will be discussing aviation matters and hope to have a representative 
from Air Station San Francisco in attendance.


We are, also, preparing our presentation for DIRAUX, where we will have one hour to discuss 
auxair activities and missions.


Our next Aviation Safety Workshop is scheduled for 11 April 2020 at CGI.  We will also have a 
swim test following the workshop and auxiliarists involved in the boating program who need a 
swim test are also invited to attend.  


Our training program continues with several members going through various phases of their 
training.  


Respectfully submitted,

Larry Olson

DSO-AV



